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[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes from the Council on International Education
3:00 PM, Friday, November 13, 2015
Horrabin Hall 83 and the WIU Quad Cities Codec Room (QC Complex 2108)

In attendance: Gary Schmidt (chair), Pedro Bidegaray (ex officio), Sean Cordes, George Gunzenhauser (in the Quad Cities), Jana Marikova, Michael Murray, Rafael Obregon, and Yong Tang.

I.  Motion to approve CIE Minutes from October 23, 2015:
Motion seconded.  No discussion.  Minutes approved as written.

II.  Proposal for Global Issues Course Review Process (Final Version):
a)  Dr. Schmidt asked for suggestions or corrections for the final draft of the Global Issues Course Review questionnaire and cover letter.  He noted Dr. Amaravadi’s suggestion that the questionnaire contain wording to clarify that GI courses must fulfill two of the six GI objectives.  Also, the first group of GI courses (approximately 31) was approved prior to 2010; these would be the courses needing review starting in January 2016.  Dr. Schmidt called for a motion to approve the final draft of the proposed Global Issues Course Review questionnaire and cover letter.  Motion seconded.

b)  Dr. Tang suggested that perhaps departments should be required to satisfy objective no. 6 and any other objective on the GI questionnaire, stating that objective no. 6 was the most important of them all of them.  Dr. Schmidt said he was not sure this would be allowed.

c)  Dr. Gunzenhauser asked whether, if the CIE finds a GI course that is no longer fulfilling its course objectives, the department should be allowed to revise it.  Several CIE members agreed that departments should be allowed to revise such courses.

d)  Dr. Gunzenhauser suggested that departments be asked to attach syllabi for the GI courses under review, and several members agreed.  There was general discussion about the wording for objective no. 6; Dr. Schmidt suggested we discuss that wording at our next meeting. 

e)  Dr. Schmidt called for a motion to approve the final version of the GI questionnaire and cover letter with Dr. Amaravadi’s suggested changes, and wording added requesting departments to attach GI course syllabi.  Motion seconded.  Vote was called and motion was approved unanimously.

III.  New business:
Dr. Schmidt said he would set up a Doodle Poll to establish a new meeting time for Spring Semester 2016.

IV.  Motion to adjourn & seconded.

Next meeting will be Friday, December 11, 2015 at 3:00 PM
Minutes submitted by Michael Murray
